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Hi Everyone,   

It was so wonderful to open our doors to so many of our families this afternoon to come in and share this 

half terms learning together. There was a real buzz in the air and the children were very proud to show 

their families their classrooms and their learning journals where all the hard work really happens. Thank 

you to everyone, who came along to see all the impressive progress made in school this half term and to 

see how well our children have all settled into the Crossflatts Way.  

As I wrote last week, our first parent’s evenings of the year will take place on Tuesday 18th of October and 

Wednesday 19th of October. Tuesday being a parents evening held in person with class teachers in school 

and Wednesday being a virtual parents evening held over zoom. Bookings for these sessions have opened, 

if you still require an appointment please follow the link to book your slot 

https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/. If you have any problems with booking your slot, please contact 

reception and we can help you from there. We are looking forward to seeing everyone! 

Next week being our last four days in school, we are inviting our children to come into school in non-

uniform or wearing their spooky attire for our Pumpkin Discos, which are going to be held through the 

school day on Wednesday 19th of October. Anything goes, so please do not go to any expense on outfits! 

Thank to our PTA for paying for the DJ, we are very appreciative!  

Friends of Crossflatts Primary School are getting ready for our first fundraising activity of the new academic 

year. The well loved annual Pumpkin Decorating competition, which will be held on Wednesday 19th 

October. Prizes will be given to all year groups and there will be a category for adults too! £1 per entry and 

your child can bring it into school on the day. We are looking forward to seeing the fantastic creations! 

Please remember we break up for the half term next Thursday 20th of October for the half term. On our 

last day of term, we will be celebrating the Harvest festival with Years 1 to 6 walking up to church in East 

Morton during the school day. If you could spare a tin or a dried food packet for your child to bring with 

them we would be really grateful as these donations will be going to be Bingley food bank, who are more in 

need than ever for donations.  

Attendance: 

Here are last week's figures:                                                         Whole School: 97.3% 

Our 
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Have a great final week everyone, almost there now! We can do it!   

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 


